
 
City of Rye and Rye City School District 

  
 
 

There will be a joint meeting of the City Council of the City of Rye and the Rye City 
School District Board of Education on Saturday, April 17, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. 

 
PURSUANT TO GOVERNOR CUOMO’S EXECUTIVE ORDER No. 202.1, REQUIREMENTS 
UNDER THE OPEN MEETINGS LAW HAVE BEEN SUSPENDED AND PUBLIC BODIES MAY 
MEET WITHOUT ALLOWING THE PUBLIC TO BE PHYSICALLY PRESENT.   FOR THE 
HEALTH AND SAFETY OF ALL, CITY HALL WILL REMAIN CLOSED.  THE MEETING WILL 
BE HELD VIA ZOOM VIDEO-CONFERENCING WITH NO IN-PERSON LOCATION AND WILL 
BE BROADCAST ON THE CITY WEBSITE.  A FULL TRANSCRIPT OF THE MEETING WILL BE 
MADE AVAILABLE AT A FUTURE DATE.   

 
Please click the link below to join the webinar:  

    https://zoom.us/j/97434512595?pwd=b2d2WFlFQTdaMnRUUFhNY0xFNlNadz09 
 
   Or phone: (646) 558-8656 or (301) 715-8592 or (312) 626-6799   
   Webinar ID:   974 3451 2595 
    Password:  667130 
 
 

AGENDA 
 
 

1. Roll Call 
 

2. State of the City of Rye Report 
 

3. State of the School’s Report 
 

4. Traffic issues related to Osborn School 
 

5. Intermunicipal Agreement 
 

6. Adjournment 
 



 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

 
 

    The next regular meeting of the Rye City Council will be held on Wednesday, April 21, 2021. 
 The next regular meeting of the Rye City School District Board of Education will be held on   
Tuesday, April 20, 2021. 

 
** City Council meetings are available live on Cablevision Channel 75, Verizon Channel 39, and 
on the City Website, indexed by Agenda item, at www.ryeny.gov under “RyeTV Live”. 
 


